On December 13, 2006 the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Item P2 Maintenance of Fire Alarm Systems - Siemens Building Technology

Question:
The requests total 1.5M for 90% of the District's Fire Alarm maintenance.  The capital budget has 1.4M. Where is the additional funding coming from?

Answer:  The estimated expenditure for fire alarm repairs indicated on these two items is for the three year period beginning March 1, 2007.  Actual repairs will be as needed at the discounted time and material rates indicated and will be within budget for that time period.
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